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Tim just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

We desperately need gentle density like this to reduce housing costs in the city. I'd go as far as
saying any town or rowhouse application should be fast tracked as quickly as possible.

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code

New Westminster, BC, V3M5W5

ON TABLE       C-16
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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